Craig, Sondra

From:

Elsen, Nikki

Sent:

Tuesday, May 31, 2022 9:10 AM

To:

Craig, Sondra

Subject:

FW: [SPAM] conversion therapy ban up for vote

Importance:

Low

From: Martha Linville <gofishmo@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 30, 2022 7:56 AM

To: Elsen, Nikki < Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: [SPAM] conversion therapy ban up for vote

Importance: Low

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Ms. Elsen,

I am writing in favor of a conversion ban for the City of La Crosse. As a private citizen and a mom and grandma, my support is for the rights of individuals to make personal decisions about their own health care.

Conversion therapy has been shown to be harmful to all who are involved in it. Please do not allow this to become something that can happen in La Crosse.

To reiterate: I am in favor of the City of La Crosse passing an ordinance banning conversion therapy.

Thank you, Martha Linville